
To Whom It May Concern,  

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the continuation of the Facility Revitalization Grant 

Program. I have witnessed firsthand the positive impact this grant program has had on our 

community and state. This grant has been instrumental in ensuring the success and 

sustainability of our programs, and we are immensely grateful for the positive impact it has  

had on our centers. The grant has enabled us to enhance the quality of education and care we 

provide to the children enrolled in our daycare centers. With this funding, we have been able to 

invest in educational resources, and continue nurturing environments that foster learning and 

growth for our young children.  

 

Furthermore, the grant has supported innovative initiatives that have enriched our daycare 

centers and made a positive difference in the lives of the children and families we serve. From 

building inclusive playgrounds to adding new furniture in the classrooms, the grant funding has 

enabled us to create a welcoming and supportive community for all. These achievements not  

only benefit our program but also contribute to the overall well-being and development of our 

state.  

 

The impact of the grant on our daycare centers has been undeniable, and we believe that its 

continuation is essential for us to continue providing high-quality care and education to the 

children in our community. We are committed to maximizing the effectiveness of the grant 

funding and are dedicated to using it in a way that benefits our children, families, and staff.  

 

In conclusion, I strongly urge you to approve the continued funding of this grant program, as it 

has been a vital resource that has significantly contributed to the success and growth of our 

daycare centers. We are confident that with your support, we can continue to make a difference 

in the lives of children and families in our community.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and ongoing support!  

 

Danisbel Montano  

Chief Liaison Officer at Rayito de Sol Spanish Immersion Program  

 

Respectfully,  

 

*Rayito de Sol Spanish Immersion Early Learning Center*  

 

2023 Latino Business of the Year.  

2014 Diversity in Business Award.  

2013 Minnesota Family Business Award.  

2012 Small Business Success Stories Award.  

 

3 Locations:  Minneapolis, Minnetonka, Richfield 


	Mei Livanh Yang - St Paul 66B
	Hope for Kids - Duluth 8B
	Rayito de Sol Spanish Immersion - Mpls-Mtka-Richfield
	April Berreth - Moorhead 4A
	Amy Jewett - Hanover Center 30A
	Sandy Carlson - Moorhead 4A
	Joan Prahm - Slayton 21A
	Zamzam Deregsy - Eagan 52B
	Darlene Noska - Albertville 30A
	School Readiness Learning Academy - Mpls 59B

